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We invite you to join us in asking the question, 
“Where are you?” as part of celebrating the 
Bronfman Fellowship’s 36th year.

Three Bronfman Fellowship faculty members 
from across the Fellowship’s tenure have 
created user-friendly source sheets that focus 
on this question.

You may choose to study these source sheets 
independently, within a chevruta, online, in-
person, or in multiple modalities. We encourage 
you to share these sources with your friends and 
family to inspire dialogue and connection.

The Bronfman Fellowship encourages introspection and deep reflection for its own sake and 
as an essential component of leadership. By asking questions privately and communally we 
embrace Jewish learning as an instrument for discovery, creativity, and change.

Through a diversity of Jewish works, including but not limited to traditional religious texts, 
philosophy, literature and poetry, visual art, and contemporary thought, we strive for everyone to 
feel welcome to share their voice, perspective, and questions – and, simultaneously, be able to 
undertake the difficult work of evolving one’s worldview.

Midrash Zuta
Eichah 1:1

“Rabbi Shimon the son of Pazi said, 
“The numerical value of ayekah is  
thirty-six.” Ayekah is first found in 
Bereshit 3:9. God called to the human, 
and said “Where are you?”

Where are you?

Opportunity for study

Why ask questions?

Gathering to celebrate

On June 11, 2023 at 7pm ET, we will 
gather for a “Zoom Siyum” to  
celebrate our 36 years and reflect on 
our learning.


